

Barbara Jordan High School for Careers

5800 Eastex Freeway Houston, Texas 77026 Phone: 713-636-6900 Fax: 713-636-6917

Ross McAlpine, Principal Eric Ford, Dean of Students

SDMC/PAT/Department Chair Minutes Date: November 28, 2017

- Jordan Holiday Celebration will be on campus during the week of final exams.
- Discussed the protocol for students to be able to use Uber Eats. There will be a student assembly to review expectations before beginning. The suggestion was made to have a focus group with students.
- Credit recovery is underway for Social Studies and will be complete by December 11.
- Final Exams options were discussed for the Career Center Students since they will not be bused to Jordan High School during final exam week.
- 2/3 of the foundation of the new building has been completed and the rest is underway.
- The structure for the new building will began during HISD winter break.
- During the Christmas break, the front parking lot will be torn up to make a way for the new sewer lines. This process should be completed with one to two weeks upon the return of all faculty members.
- Coffee with the principal is scheduled for 11/30/17.
- Staff Development will be ongoing for the 2017-2018 school year at Jordan High School as our goal is to obtain a high quality education for all students.